GENERAL DYNANMICS
Information Technology

October 15, 2010

Mr. George Haley, President
Venture Dynamics Enterprises, Inc.
2115 High Street

Portsmouth, VA 23704

Dear George,

I'write this letter to document the high level of service General Dynamics Information Technology
has received over the past three years from your company. Due to this high level of support we
have received, I believe your company is exceptionally qualified to compete for the NSSA
contract N5005410-R-0012.

Venture Dynamics has supplied General Dynamics with skilled trades on three separate projects
between 2008 and the present and has supplied shipfitters, pipefitters, sheet metal workers,
riggers, and general labor/firewatches. One of these projects was in Charleston, SC and required
the workers to work in extremely hot and humid conditions. The workers hired from Venture
Dynamics blended seamlessly with our workforce and enabled us to complete our job on time and
on schedule for our customer. In two other projects that were accomplished in the Norfolk area,
Venture supplied skilled and unskilled tradesmen that were the correct skill level provided a vital
need that GDIT had to accomplish our projects on schedule. On rare occasions when a worker had
problems, Venture reacted quickly to replace that worker in order to prevent delays.

It is for this reason I believe Venture Dynamics has all the right management and technical
expertise to satisfy the requirements of the aforementioned government solicitation. If you should
need additional information please do not hesitate to call me at (757) 328-5277, or
jack.roper @ gdit.com.

Sincerely,
9%7. /{@g/
Jack Roper

Senior Program Manager
General Dynamics Information Technology

1545 Crossways Blvd., Suite A
Chesapeake, VA 23320

Tel: 757 424 6311
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